KANSAS BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN OPTOMETRY
Minutes of the April 27, 2020 Meeting

10:05 called to order by Ron Hansen, OD, President. Members of the Board present were
Drs Gerard Lozada, Craig Newland, Rebecca Sparks and public member Gary Slimmer. Also,
in attendance were Randy Forbes, Board Counsel, and Jan Murray, Executive Officer.
Members of the public were Todd Fleischer, KOA representative.

The Board discussed updating their policy on COVID-19. Dr Sparks motioned and Dr
Newland seconded a motion to authorize Dr Hansen to revise the current COVID-19 policy.
Motion carried 5-0.

Dr Lozada motioned, and Dr Hansen seconded a motion to adjourn. The motion passed 5-0.
The Board adjourned at 10:41 am.



